## Norning News WEDNESDAY APRIL 13, 2016

The Voice of the Pee Dee

## Easter Egg Extravaganza held

FLORENCE — A vibrant rainbow of plastic Easter eggs covered the table recently as residents at Pee Dee Gardens Senior Living Community added their own flair with colorful stickers.

The activity was facilitated by volunteer Missy McLain, community relations representative for Pruitt Health Hospice. McClain also provided sugar-free candy for the residents to fill the eggs.

"The residents kept some eggs, gave some away and put them around the building for decorations," said activities director Kevin Smith. "The rest we used in our Memory Care Easter egg hunt. All of our residents got to enjoy some fun Easter activities."

For more information about Pee Dee Gardens, call Sherri Scott at 843-667-6699.



SUBMITTED PHOTOS

ABOVE: Pee Dee Garden residents Fannie McElveen Smoot (from left), Shelby Carter, Ozie Dickey, Thelma Brayboy and Brenda Bullard decorate plastic Easter eggs. RIGHT: Logan Lehr (left) and Terah Lane placed recently in competitions at the annual S.C. Health Occupations Students of America State Conference. The two are students at the Darlington County Institute of Technology.